
General Meeting 
First Battalion 50th Infantry Regiment 

5/7/2025 
 
 

Jim Segars opened the meeting with The Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
A motion was made to accept the minutes as recorded at the 2023 General meeting.  The motion 
was seconded and approved by voice vote of the membership. 
 
John Topper, as acting Treasurer, presented the financial report.  John discussed the fact that 
using vans in lieu of busses saves about $3,000 and explained the requirements necessary to 
enter Fort  Benning. 
 
 
He also shared the fact that several people have donated to the Association.  Those donors are 
Michael Canavan, Paul Buckhold, Dick Guthrie and Roger Jones. 
 
Historian Jim Sheppard was unable to attend but his wish to donate his extensive research to 
Infantry Museum was brought before the members.  His full report is available upon request. 
 
Jim Segars reminded everyone to wear their shirts for the Memorial Service. 
 
Jim Segars made a motion that John Topper retain the position of Treasurer.  The motion was 
seconded and approved by voice vote of the Membership. 
 
Dick Guthrie made a motion to accept the current slate of Officers.  Gary Quint seconded this 
motion and it was passed by voice vote of the Membership. 
 
John Topper asked if there were any suggestions, from the Membership as to a venue for the next 
reunion.  Since  there was no response from the floor it was decided the next reunion will be held 
at Fort Benning. 
 
Jim Segars opened the floor to any new business with no response from the Membership.  
 
With all business concluded and in lieu of Toby Jordan’s absence, John Topper led the 
membership in prayer. 
 
Jim Segars adjourned the meeting 


